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No Environmental Impact 
 
 
 

The change in channel proposed in this application will have no significant 

environmental impact and does not require an environmental impact evaluation. 

The antenna will be mounted on a tower at the station’s existing tower location.  The 

existing tower will be replaced with a more up-to-date structure.  The coordinates and overall 

height of the structure will not change, and lighting will remain the same.  There will be no  

construction or excavation more than 30 feet beyond the boundary of the current tower 

property.  Therefore, the replacement will not require a new environmental assessment, 

pursuant to National Environmental Policy Act Compliance for Proposed Tower Registration, 

27 FCC Rcd 16700 (2011) at par. 53. 

Exposure of humans to non-ionizing radiation is addressed in the separately attached 

Engineering Statement. 


